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DANCEZING NEWS 

As a way of showing my appreciation to you for your support of my classes and events 

throughout the year I would like to invite you to our Christmas Party  

I will provide some drinks and nibbles, (although donations would be gratefully received.)  

We will have an evening of dancing and socialising, laughing and chatting.  

Wear whatever you fancy – casual, sparkly, fancy dress – it’s up to you! 

There will be a list at classes for you to add your name if you would like to join me at the party 

or alternatively you can email me – nicola_zuaiter@yahoo.co.uk 

 I would like to have an idea of numbers so I don’t get too much food and end up eating turkey 

sandwiches into the New Year! 
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Don’t Forget! 

WANTED – empty Ferrero Rocher boxes 

Thank you to those of you who have already eaten 

your Ferrero Rocher especially so Diana can have 

the empty box! 

If you have any empty Ferrero Rocher boxes (with 

the little holders inside, no chocolates) please 

would you kindly save them as Diana can make 

use of them. Just bring them along to class and I 

will pass them to her.  

Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

DIANA KING at 

DENBIES GALLERY DORKING 

London Road, Dorking, Surrey RH5 6AA 

Mon 25th November – Sunday 1st December 2019, 

9.30am – 5pm daily (4pm Sunday) 

 

Just to let you know that I am returning to Denbies for one week starting on Monday 
26th November with over 100 paintings and sketches. The majority of these are 

painted “in situ”.  
This includes dancers, animals, life models and landscapes done “on the hoof”. 

 

Special note -  late opening on Monday 25th until 8pm when Denbies will be 
open with Christmas wine & goodies as well 

 
I will be stewarding and doodling there for all of the week except for Friday afternoon when 
I will be face painting at Brockham Village School Fair hopefully raising lots of funds for the 

school. Colin will take over stewarding for me at Denbies. 
 

Diana King  (07765 153428) 

www.dianakingart.co.uk ,  

dianaking007@hotmail.com  

http://www.dianakingart.co.uk/
mailto:dianaking007@hotmail.com
mailto:dianaking007@hotmail.com
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2019 

Christmas Party (at Caterham Community Centre) 

Tuesday 17th December – 6.15 - 8.45pm 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

2020 

*Socials (at Caterham Community Centre) 

*Saturday January 18th (7.15pm – 10.30pm) 

*Saturday February 22nd (7.15pm – 10.30pm) – NOTE Date Change 

Weekend Break 27th – 29th March - Eastbourne (sold out) 

*Saturday May 16th (7.15pm – 10.30pm) 

*Saturday June 20th (7.15pm – 10.30pm) 

‘Spooktacular’ Weekend Break 2nd – 4th October – Eastbourne – on sale soon! 

*Saturday October 17th (7.15pm – 10.30pm) 

 

Christmas Party 

*Monday 21st December (6.15pm – 8.45pm) - TBC 

 

 

 

 

 

Venue: Caterham Community Centre, High Street, Caterham, CR3 5UE 

 

Thank you so much to those of you who have already 

made a donation to our collection for Crisis. 

The tin will be at classes until the end of November. 

(If you attend Oxted class and would like to make a 

donation would you kindly pop it in an envelope with 

Crisis written on the front and hand it to Carmen- 

thank you).  

It would be fantastic if we could make a difference to 

someone in need this Christmas. £28.87 can reserve a 

place for someone this Christmas and introduce them 

to the education, training and support to help end 

their homelessness for good through Crisis’ year-

round services. 

Instead of giving me a Christmas card please make a 

donation to Crisis  

Thank you      xx 

 

xxxxx 
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DAY TIME LEVEL VENUE 

MONDAY 
6.45 – 7.45pm IMPROVER 

Audley School 
CATERHAM 

CR3 5ED 
(free parking available) 7.45 – 8.45 pm BEGINNER + / IMPROVER 

TUESDAY 

9.45am – 
10.45am 

NEW BEGINNER 
(opens 25th Feb) WARLINGHAM Church Hall 

CR6 9HA 
(free parking nearby) 11am – 12.30pm 

IMPROVER / 
INTERMEDIATE 

TUESDAY 1- 2pm BEGINNER + / IMPROVER  
WARLINGHAM Church hall 

CR6 9HA 
(free parking nearby) 

TUESDAY 
4.15 – 5.15pm NEW BEGINNER OXTED Community Hall 

RH8 9NB 
(free parking available) 5.15 – 6.30pm BEGINNER + / IMPROVER 

WEDNESDAY 
6.45 – 8 pm 

IMPROVER / 
INTERMEDIATE 

Audley School 
CATERHAM 

CR3 5ED 
(free parking available) 8 – 9pm 

NEW BEGINNER 
(opens 15th January) 

THURSDAY 

9.30 – 10.30am BEGINNER 
CATERHAM Community Centre 
High St, Caterham on the Hill, 

CR3 5UE 
(free parking nearby) 

 
10.30 – 11.30am BEGINNER + / IMPROVER 

FRIDAY 7– 9.30pm INTERMEDIATE 
KENLEY Memorial Hall 
Godstone Rd, CR8 5AB 

(free parking available) 

NEW 

NEW 

NEW CLASS TIMETABLE 2020 

New Beginner Classes 

 We have added some new beginner classes. We have been asked for an evening class 

for new beginners so we will be opening a class on Wednesday evenings from 15th 

January. Our lunchtime class for beginners in Warlingham has become very popular so to 

ensure the class does not become overcrowded we are opening a new class for absolute 

beginners on Tuesday mornings which is due to open in February, after half term. 

Please tell your friends about our new classes  

Class Time Changes for Monday & Wednesday – Audley School, Caterham 

The school are opening an ‘after school club’ in the New Year which means that the hall 

will not be available to us until the later time of 6.30pm. For this reason, Monday classes 

will have to start ½ an hour later than usual. We are sorry for any inconvenience but 

obviously this is out of our control.  

Our current Wednesday class will start at the usual time of 6.45pm but will finish 15 

minutes earlier than normal to allow for the new beginner class to start. We will return on 

8th January, but the new beginner class will start the following week (15th)  

The timetable below is effective from Monday 6th January 2020 

  

NEW 
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NEW CLASS TIMETABLE 2020 

We have tried to include classes to suit everyone – daytime and evening, from absolute 

beginners to intermediate level. 

Price changes 

Unfortunately venue hire costs & insurances are increasing again in January which 

means that we have to increase some of our class fees as follows: 

Tuesday: Warlingham classes – £6 

Thursday: Caterham morning classes - £6 

Friday: Kenley - £7  

 

Social Night – Date Change 

The date for our February Social has changed to Saturday 22nd  

 

Christmas & New Year Dates 

The last class before Christmas will be on Friday 13th December. 

Our Christmas Party will be held on Tuesday 17th December. 

Classes will open on Monday 6th January 2020 as per the new timetable 

 

If you have any questions or feedback, please feel free to email me: 

nicola_zuaiter@yahoo.co.uk 
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 DANCES TAUGHT RECENTLY 

BEGINNERS 

Lovely to welcome more new dancers to our beginner classes in Warlingham, Caterham and 

Oxted. Everyone has been picking up the routines really well. 

We are teaching the same dances across our beginner classes so you can come to any class 

and be able to join in. 

The latest new dance to be taught at Caterham on a Thursday and to follow at other classes 

is: MD Honky Tonk choreographed by Willie Brown (click on the title to watch the video) 

We have been practising our ‘Tango faces’ with Jo ‘n Jo Tango in some of our beginner 

classes and the dance is looking fantastic!  

For details of our beginner dances being taught at Warlingham & Oxted, click on the following 

link where you will find tutorial videos and step sheets: Beginner dances in Warlingham & 

Oxted 

For routines for both of our classes in Caterham on a Thursday morning, click on the following 

link: Thursday morning classes – dances   

BEGINNERS + 

Our beginners on a Monday evening moved up a level to the beginner + / improver level class 

and have settled in well and are learning the more challenging routines.  

To view our latest dances, including Senorita La La La and Train Swing, click on the following 

link. You will find step sheets and tutorial videos of the dances we have learnt recently: 

Monday 7.15pm class – dances taught 

IMPROVERS & INTERMEDIATES 

‘Gone West and ‘Guetta’s Party’ are two dances that have gone down well with our Monday 

& Tuesday dancers. 

On Wednesday our latest dances are: ‘My Mary’, ‘Floor It’ and ‘Sunrise’ 

At our intermediate class on Fridays we have been learning some fab new dances, our latest 

being ‘Chicago Gold’ which is coming on a treat, as well as ‘Work Done’ – we have had fun 

with the armography, ‘Moves’ and ‘3 To Tango’  

To see our latest intermediate dances click here 

Details of all of our dances can be found on the Dancezing website - http://dancezing.co.uk 

Pop the name of the dance in the search bar and the step sheet and videos will come up.  

There are so many dances choreographed each month, it’s a hard job trying to select ones 

that I hope everyone will enjoy. I constantly have a list of potential dances as long as my arm – 

if only we had more hours in the week to be able to dance more of them  

 

 

http://dancezing.co.uk/2019/11/14/md-honky-tonk-line-dance/
http://dancezing.co.uk/2019/03/14/jo-n-jo-tango-line-dance/
http://dancezing.co.uk/2019/11/05/warlingham-line-dance-class-new-beginners/
http://dancezing.co.uk/2019/11/05/warlingham-line-dance-class-new-beginners/
http://dancezing.co.uk/2019/11/05/thursday-new-beginners-caterham-9-30am/
http://dancezing.co.uk/2019/09/09/caterham-line-dance-class-mondays-7-15/
http://dancezing.co.uk/intermediate/
http://dancezing.co.uk/
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Audley School Entry for Monday & 

Wednesday Classes 

The entry system at Audley School has 

been changed for security reasons. We are 

no longer able to override the locking 

system for the front gate. 

If you arrive to find the gate is locked 

please press the button on the key pad 

labelled ‘just like home’. This will buzz 

through to the hall where I am teaching & I 

will open the gate as soon as I am able. 

If you press the button labelled ‘Audley 

School Reception’ I will not be able to hear 

you. 

If all else fails, please call my mobile no. 

07802 894556 

Some of you noticed that we 

have a date for a weekend 

break next October and are 

keen to sign up.  

I have to pay a deposit to 

secure the hotel a long way in 

advance because they get 

booked up very quickly, and I 

know that you have busy 

diaries so I mentioned the date 

for you to bear it in mind.  

I will be sending out full details 

of the weekender along with 

booking forms very soon – 

watch this space….. 
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Contact  

www.dancezing.co.uk 

www.facebook.com/Dancezing 

nicola_zuaiter@yahoo.co.uk 

mobile: 07802 894556 

Temperatures have plummeted 

recently and it feels very wintry. It must 

be very tempting to stay at home under 

a cosy blanket with a warm cup of hot 

chocolate so I really appreciate you 

coming out in the cold to join me on the 

dance floor. 

We know that the best way to stay 

warm is to dance, dance, dance!  

It’s also a great way to keep fit and to 

notch up our recommended daily step 

total of 10,000 

Your support of our classes throughout 

the year is helping our dance club to 

survive  

 It has been wonderful to see some of our dancers who have been in our beginner level classes 

taking the step to move up a level and are doing really well. All of our Monday evening beginners 

moved up to the beginner + / improver level class and have taken on the new challenge with big 

smiles and enthusiasm. 

We have been joined by a lot of new beginners in our daytime classes at Warlingham and Caterham 

and it’s great to see that people are still keen to learn to line dance. The atmosphere in the classes 

is amazing. I am delighted that a group of our beginners are also joining us at our weekend break in 

March.   

Our Friday intermediate class have been challenged with some ‘armography’ recently as well as a 

couple of ‘advanced’ level dances and have picked them up really quickly. We have all come a long 

way together. 

We have such amazing people in our dance club and it’s wonderful to see everyone getting so 

much enjoyment out of line dancing, just as I have for so many years. It’s not just the dancing but 

the fun and friendship that comes with it.  

Thank you to each and every one of you for your continued support of our classes. 

Keep smiling and Keep Dancezing.  

Nicky xx 

 

 

http://www.dancezing.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/Dancezing

